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UPCOMING DATES TO REMEMBER

Jul  4  No Play   Independence Day

Jul 10 Coronado Ctr.  Board Meeting 8:30 a.m. 

  

Jul 11 Magellan Two Low Net aabb Team 4 person

  

Jul 18 Granada HSV WGA Summer Swing

Jul 19 DeSoto HSV WGA Summer Swing

Jul 25 Ponce 30/40 aabb Team 3 or 4 person

Aug  1 Cortez Eclectic BA  Ind. 
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STARTERS: Becky Dost

The first starter arrives at 7:15 a.m.  Please give her a 

few minutes to get organized before checking in.  The 

first tee time is 7:56 a.m. so you should have plenty of 

time to hit balls after checking in.  Thanks in advance for 

your patience.

A Big Shout Out and Thanks to those that have already 

volunteered this season!  There have been 38 of you so 

far.  If you haven’t had a chance yet you could be next!

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE: 

July is here, and the heat that comes along during mid-

summer is no joke! Don’t forget to dress correctly and

bring supplies to counteract the sun's often oppressive

hold on our beautiful Village during this phase of the

golfing season. Some reminders to help us beat the

heat include teeing off early, hydrating, waiting in the

shade, dousing ourselves with cooling towels, wearing

wicking fabrics, and covering our heads. Let’s stay safe

and healthy while we play our way through summer’s

dog days.

Our Summer Swing 2024 is just around the corner! With

a full field, the tournament is sure to be a big success.

Thank you to all our committee members for joining in to

ensure all goes smoothly for this highly anticipated

event. You’re the best!

Our July board meeting is scheduled for July 10th at the

Coronado Center Room 3. We invite you all to attend

and get a taste of what goes on behind the scenes

within our association. We are always open to new

ideas! Additionally, if you are contacted to hold an office

or chair a committee, please give this offer serious

consideration. Our organization needs willing bodies

working together to provide the quality activities that we

all enjoy. If you’re asking “What’s in it for me?”, believe

me, the rewards are many—making new friends,

developing new skills, broadening our horizons, and

making a difference…just to name a few.

Stay safe out there and enjoy your golf!

Shaun Anderson

THINKING OF YOU: Molly Crawshaw

A get well card was sent to Renee Steinpreis.  Sympathy 

cards were sent to Cheri Theil, Kathy Hendricks and 

Kelly Johnson for the loss of their fathers.

If you know someone would like a card, please text me 

at (501) 915-2197 or email me at 

mscrawshaw@yahoo.com.



3 Janice Harvey

12 Kim Fisher

14 Cathie Moeller

16 Mona Martin

17 Suzanne Kuch

17 Louise Whitty

Happy July Birthday!

Crush Cancer: Jennifer Joyce

GETTING TO KNOW YOUR WGA

CRUSH CANCER Committee Chair 

Do you like to give back?

Do you enjoy coordinating a project?

Are you passionate about making a difference?

If you answered yes to these questions you will

want to keep reading. The role of the Crush

Cancer Committee Chairwoman is to organize and

execute a successful play day tournament. It

begins with getting volunteers to be on your

committee (4 or 5 helpers works well), then follow

the existing documented process or create your

own.  

Our committee divides and conquers the following

tasks: communications with members, donations

from supporters, physically creating baskets for

raffles/auctions, follow-up with donors to collect

donations and send out thank you notes, and

hands-on logistical tasks the day of the event. The

tournament is usually in May or June, so the

process can begin at the start of the year to get a

jump-start on donations. The busiest part of being

the Chairwoman is just staying organized and

helping to orchestrate and track the things your

committee is working on.

If you are interested in learning more about this

awesome and fun role, please email me at

jennifer.ann.joyce@outlook.com. I would be happy

to answer questions or have you assist and cut your

teeth by joining us in 2025 (as I hope to run it one

more time before I pass the reins).

UPCOMMING TOURNAMENTS: Rebecca Huber

SWAGS
The Senior Arkansas Women’s Golf tournament will be held 

on the Park course of Hot Springs Country Club on 

September 3rd and 4th.  This is a two-day individual stroke play 

event for women over age 50.  Lunch follows each day of play.  

This is a fun opportunity to play with senior women from 

around the state.  Traditionally, HSV women have done very 

well.  More details will follow closer to the event.

WSGA SENIOR CHAMPIONSHIP

The Women’s Southern Golf Association Senior championship 

is September 30th - October 3rd in Salisbury, NC.  The WSGA 

is made up of all the states in the south and southeast US.  

This is a 3-day individual stroke play event.  You can find more 

information on the WSGA website.

ASGA

The Arkansas State Golf Association is your GHIN provider, 

supports the ratings team that measure and rate golf courses, 

provider of the Arkansas Golfer magazine and the home of the 

Arkansas Golf Hall of Fame.  The ASGA also has a full slate of 

tournaments for women.  Make sure and check out these 

events when you receive your Monday Mulligan.

The next event is the Phyllis Thomas Pink Ball at Diamante on 

August 19th.  This is a foursome event.  Teams from all over 

the state will be playing.  Get a team together and go to 

asga.org to enter.  This popular event fills up quickly.

HOLE IN ONE: Emma Pinson
 Susan Brunette

WANTED a Hole-in-One!  No HIO’s have been made 

since February 8th with Sue Bencriscutto’s getting an 

ace on DeSoto #4.  We have a few ladies that are $3.00 

or below in their account so please check the webpage 

to see if you are current.  If not, please send check 

made payable to the Hole-in-One Club to Susan 

Brunette 2 Hortezuela Lane.  We need a HIO!

19 Cheryl Owens (New Member)

22 Priscilla O'Malley

25 JoAnn Arnold

25 Wanda Selman

27 Ellie Little

31 Betty Johnson
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